HIRF-AVET

CAMPAIGN 2017

Needed: School Bus Drivers
50+ Jobs Available Statewide!

FREE school bus driver training classes available at many school districts.

$11-$25 per hour, pari-time to full-time, many with benefits.
Pay and benefits vary by school district.

School Bus Drivers’ Mission:
Safeguard Maine’s Communities and Students

Maine Hire-A-Vet 2017 campaign is
pleased to announce collaboration with
Maine Department of Education’s School
Transportation. Free training is available
for school bus drivers at many schools
throughout Maine! Different part-time
schedules and benefits are available
based on location. Some positions include
pay while learning to drive and/or a
hiring bonus. The pay range varies by
location and can be between $11-$25
per hour for licensed school bus drivers.

If you are interested in transitioning from
serving your country to serving and
protecting your community and students
by becoming a school bus driver, please
contact Pat Hinckley.

For more information, email Maine Department of
Education’s Pat Hinckley at pat.hinckley@maine.gov

Maine School Transportation information is available at:

School bus mechanics are also needed. www.maine.gov/doe/iransportation

For More Information about Maine Hire-A-Vet 2017 email
MaineHireAVet.DOL@maine.gov. ‘

Maine Hire-A-Vet Partners: the Maine Department of Labor and its CareerCenters, Easter Seals of Maine, Employer Support of the
M AINE Guard and Reserve, Veterans Inc., VA Vocational Rehabilitation and Employment, VA Veterans Homeless Program, Maine Bureau of

Veterans Services, Live + Work in Maine, Transition Assistance Advisors and Boots to Roots.
DEPARTMENT OF

I ABOR The Maine Department of Labor provides equal opportunity in employment and programs. Auxiliary aids and services are available to
individuals with disabilities upon request. Programs are provided as a proud partner of the American Job Center network.
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